



Carnegie Public Library is offering a modified summer reading program due to Covid-19.

June 8th - July 18th

All in person programs have been cancelled.

A six week self directed reading log program will be available. Children 17 and under may read anything of their choice to total 600 minutes.

You may down load reading logs or pick up a copy in the library. This serves as the child's registration.

Once your child has reached the reading goal you may bring the reading log into the library to receive the prize pack.

Curbside pick up is also available.

Live Story Times weekly via Facebook.

Grab and Go crafts will also be available weekly.

The Library wants to continue and promote the love of reading for children during these challenging times.

## My Reading Log



Date	Title	Minutes
Nama		
Name		
Phone		